January 14, 2019

Mayor Ed Holder and Members of City Council City of London 300 Dufferin Ave, P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

Dear Mayor and members of City Council,

Re: The New London Children's Museum – Letter of Support

As a parent of two young children, Children's Museum member, and engaged Londoner, I am writing to you in support of the London Children's Museum and their \$2 million funding request to the City of London.

As a stay-at-home mom, the Children's Museum offers me a place where my children and I can engage in learning and play together. It provides my children with learning opportunities unlike anything they experience at home or in childcare. The Children's Museum allows us to spend time together as a family, making lasting memories during this precious time in their lives.

The new Children's Museum will allow even more families to have this experience. It will provide children with meaningful, educational experiences. It will allow parents and caregivers the opportunity to learn and grow alongside their children. It will be an asset to this city and a valuable resource for families across the region.

I am thrilled my children will one day be able to visit the new Children's Museum. Projects like this make me proud to call London home.

Thank you for supporting rich learning experiences for children and their families.

Warm regards,

Amanda Bruner, RN 377 Rabb St

London, ON N5Y 3V3

519-996-2175